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Thank you for your consideration for SB 1565. I urge you to pass legislation to help 

the high needs children of Oregon get access to the care they need. Parents are 

overworked and can’t find reliable care for their vulnerable children. Please consider 

all options to expand available support to these families, particularly by allowing 

parents to use the deficit of hours as paid caregivers when reliable help is not 

available. Other states such as Arizona, Ohio, and Colorado are seeing the fiscal 

neutrality of allowing parents to be paid caregivers when needed. Thank you for 

supporting these children and their families! 


